
d) Establish the practice to invite experts to contribute to 
its work; 

e). Consider integrating high-level representetives on social 
development issues and policies into its work; 

30.- Requests the Commission for Social Development, in the 
light of the scope of work of the Commission, to consider at 
its next session, the composition of the membership of the 
Commission and the frequency of its sessions, and to make 
recommendations therein to the Economic and social Council; 

31.- Requests the Commission for Social  • evelopment to 
establish the practice of involving the relevant actors of 
civil society in the field of social development to 
contribute to its work and requests the Secretary General to 
present proposals for consideration at its next session by 
the Commission for Social Development and ECOSOC, taking into 
account the experience gained in other functional 
commissions, the ECOSOC, /L0 and the World Summit for Social 
Development; 

32.- Requests ECOSOC, without prejudice to the outcome of the 
review of consultative arrangements by the open-ended Working 
Group on the review of arrangements for consultation with 
NGO's to consider authorizing the participation at the next 
session of the Commission for Social Development of 
interested civil society organizations which had 
participated, by accreditation, in the World Summit for 
Social Development; 

33.- Invites also within their mandates the regional 
commissions, in cooperation with the regional 
intergovernmental organizations and banks to consider 
convening, on a biennial basis, a meeting at high political 
level to review progress made toward implementing the outcome 
of the Summit, exchange views on their respective experiences 
and adopt the appropriate measures; 

34.- Emphasizes the important role of the Committee on 
Economic .  Social and Cultural Rights in monitoring those 
aspects of the Declaration and Programme of Action that 
relate to compliance by State-Parties with the international 
Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights; 

35.-. Takes note of the establishment of task-forces for the 
follow-up of the summit and other related UN Conferences and 
invites the ACC to bring system-wide coordination issues to 
the attention of ECOsoC, in particular its coordination 
segment and to make recommendations thereon; 
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